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<DATE>
CONFIDENTIAL

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

<CANDIDATE NAME>
<ADDRESS>
<CITY, STATE ZIP>
Re:
UNC-Chapel Hill Application for <POSITION NUMBER OR TITLE>
Dear <CANDIDATE NAME>:

Pursuant to your written authorization, the University has obtained a consumer report (pre-employment background check <AND, IF APPLICABLE, DRIVER’S LICENSE CHECK>).  All background checks are completed through Castle Branch.  
If applicable, enclosed for your information is a copy of the consumer report provided to the University by Castle Branch and a copy of the document entitled “A Summary of Your Rights Under the Fair Credit Reporting Act” issued by the Federal Trade Commission.  You may also find this information on the Internet at the following address:
http://www.ftc.gov/bcp/edu/pubs/consumer/credit/cre35.pdf 
The results of this check may prevent you from being hired for the position listed above.  If you have any additional information you wish the University to consider, please contact <NAME 1> at <CONTACT INFORMATION> within five (5) calendar days from the date you receive this letter.  





Sincerely,






<NAME 1 (OR NAME 2)>





<TITLE>
(Enclosures)
(04-08-2015)
EOE/AA/Females/Minorities/Veterans/Individuals with Disabilities

